
From: Rick Brundrett <Rick@thenerve.org> 
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 10/21/2014 11:38:50 AM 
Subject: Fw: annual ombudsman reports

Hopefully the third time is the charm. Thanks for your help with this.

From: Rick Brundrett
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2014 11:25 AM
To: tkester@aging.sc.us
Subject: Fw: annual ombudsman reports

Tony,

I haven't heard anything yet from Anne about this, so I'm forwarding it to you. Thanks.

From: Rick Brundrett
Sent: Sunday, October 19, 2014 5:07 PM
To: awolf@aging.sc.gov
Subject: annual ombudsman reports

Anne,

Can you email me or provide links to the three most recent annual reports of the long-term care ombudsman? 
I don't know if your office does separate reports for that function, or whether that information is contained 
solely within the lt. governor's annual accountability reports. Thanks for your help with this.
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